WELCOME TO RINGSHALL PLAY AREA

This play area is provided for your enjoyment.

Please keep it clean and tidy and ensure that all rubbish is put in the bins provided.

This facility is inspected for safety on a regular basis, but please report any
accidents, problems or damage to the Parish Clerk on email: pc.ringshall@gmail.co.uk.

You can contact the clerk on the number you will find at website:
www.ringshall.suffolk.cloud/parish-council.

PLEASE OBSERVE THE FOLLOWING:

= All person using this facility do so at their own risk
= The play equipment must be used for its intended purpose only
= Children must be supervised at all times by a responsible adult
= No dogs, bikes, alcohol, or ball games in the play area

The address is Ringshall Village Hall, Lower Farm Road, Ringshall, IP14 2)JB
What three words location: ///thuds.sideboard.starts

THIS FACILITY IS OWNED AND MAINTAINED BY RINGSHALL PARISH COUNCIL
With Thanks To Our Sponsors:
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